
From: Winston Kaehler <winkaehler@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 11:39 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 <Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: rabies ordinance revisions 
 
I share the concerns of other citizens relating to revisions in the current rabies ordinance, particularly 
regarding entering fenced yards to enforce the ordinance.  Clarification or correction is needed. 
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